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Request Form for Notified Individuals 

If you have received a letter from Tusla regarding the cyber-attack on the HSE in May 2021 and would like to request 
copies of the personal information that was accessed, please complete this form. 
 

What you need to do:  

1) Please complete the attached form (in BLOCK LETTERS).  

2) Please attach a photocopy of your valid and in date photo ID, such as passport, driving licence or public services 

card. 

3) Please post this form, completed along with a photocopy of your ID to the following address: Tusla, PO BOX 

13572, Naas, Co Kildare 

 

If you have any questions in relation to the above, you can call us on freephone 1800 66 55 44. 
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Request Form for Notified Persons 

 

Please complete all fields below 
 
Notified Person  
 

XXXX  

Please insert the last 4 digits of your letter PIN above (This is the 8-digit code at the top of your letter)

 
 

Your Full Name 

 

 

Your Date of Birth  

 

Your Primary Phone Number Your Email   

 

 

Please insert your Full Address here 
    

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Please ensure you tick all three boxes below if you wish to receive your personal 
information affected:  

I confirm that the information I have provided is correct.  

I agree to be contacted by Tusla using the contact details provided.  

I agree to have the redacted documents sent to me by registered post to the 
address provided above. 
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